

Wicklewood School Hackford Road Wicklewood Wymondham NR18 9QJ

Telephone: 01953 602333 email: office@wicklewood.norfolk.sch.uk



15.9.17

Dear Parents and Carers,

Hopefully your children have had an enjoyable start to their year and have settled in to their new class and its routines. Your child's happiness is at the forefront of all that we do at Wicklewood so please do let us know if you have any concerns.

Just a glimpse of a 'week in the life of WicklewoodSchool' ...













Headteacher: Miss Julia Brooks Chair of Governors: Mr Peter Meacock







ACHIEVEMENTS

If your child has achieved something a little bit different or special out of school please do let me know and I will share it in the newsletter.

Daisy Howell

What a wonderful act of kindness - well done!





Keola Silver

Keola Silver retained her Norfolk gymnastics champion title for the fourth consecutive year. Keola, Kestrel class, competed in the Level 5 competition at the UEA Sportspark against gymnasts from clubs all over Norfolk. Representing The Norfolk Academy of Gymnastics (TNAG), Keola's routines included a back flick on beam. She and her TNAG teammates took the first three places in the age nine/10 category and all three will now represent Norfolk at the regional final in October. Keola also took the overall champion trophy, meaning she was the highest scoring Level 5 gymnast across all age groups. Her success follows her TNAG team taking the gold at the first team competition of the season earlier this month, where Keola also earned the overall champion title. What an achievement!





Billy Conway

Billy came second in his age group when he took part in the golf Nationwide Junior Tour In The UK at Sprowston Manor at the beginning of September. Mrs Conway caddied for him and Billy really did have to achieve this on his own as she confesses to knowing nothing about golf!



Request from a member of the village community

Please drive slowly around our country lanes.

The car park

Update: We are in the process of negotiating the repairs to the car park and are hopeful that this wil happen during the next few weeks.

Can I remind parents and children to use the paths when entering and exiting the school.

Recorder lessons

Mrs Gray plans to start the term's recorder lesson on Wednesday 20th September 2017. School timetables permitting, she has a few spaces for anyone interested. As a guide it is prudent to wait until year 3, although there are exceptions.

If anyone wants to register interest or obtain further information please contact her or leave a message in the school office for her to get back to you. Email otc@gotadsl.co.uk or Tel: 01953 604954

Are you and your child prepared for the school day?!

Please can you make sure that your child comes to school with everything that they need for the day ahead. It is very unsettling for them when they realise that they haven't got their coat, their packed lunch, their water bottle, their swimming kit, their musical instrument... It will also save you a journey back to school!

Please remember that the school bell is rung at 8.50a.m. and all children should be on the school playground ready to go in to class at this time.

Dates for your diary

26.9.17 6.30 – 8.00pm, in the school hall – Values Based Education meeting for parents (see previous letter for details)

2.10.17 Individual photographs

3.10.17 Bake Sale (Linked to Harvest Festival fund raising)

4.10.17 Harvest Festival, 9.15a.m (Further information to follow)

16.10.17 and 18.10.17 Learning reviews

13.12.17 Carol Service (afternoon)

This week you are receiving the newsletter as a paper copy but usually this will be circulated by email.

Kind regards, Miss Brooks